
2017 Pir Vilayat Program

PIR VILAYAT:
HIS SPIRITUAL LEGACY, HIS SOUL AND HIS JOURNEY

Seminar with Thomas Atum O’Kane
March 17-19, 2017  Seattle, WA

In India Atum asked the elderly Pir Vilayat how he wanted to be remembered. With a smile he
replied, “As someone who was never possessed by an “ism”, including Sufism”.

During this workshop we will invoke his legacy through some of his most profound teachings
and practices. We will challenge ourselves to reclaim our capacity for mystical union through
ecstasy, splendor, sacredness and illumination.

We will learn to detach from distortions of our self-image and strive to awaken into our soul’s
perspective and potential, opening ourselves up to manifest our divine qualities for the fulfilment
of God within us.

Our goal will be to follow Pir Vilayat’s example of serving the emergence of a planetary
consciousness, which is so essential to the healing of the heart. Fostering spiritual liberty in order
to encompass the oneness of the human family will be our main focus, in full recognition of the
call of the Spirit of Guidance to be co-creators in the unfoldment of the divine intention.

During our time together Atum will share numerous stories about Pir Vilayat and their
journey together.



Registration for the March, 2017 Pir Vilayat Program in Seattle

Participant Registration:

Name:______________________________________________

Address:_____________________________________________

Phone:______________________________________________

E-mail:______________________________________________

A confirmation e-mail will be sent once we process your registration. If you do not

receive confirmation, please contact Pat Hoglund at hoglundp@aol.com

Cost for the program is $275.00US
Please make checks payable to Thomas O’Kane.

Send completed registration along with payment to :

Pat Hoglund

PO Box 31038

Seattle, WA 98103

hoglundp@aol.com 206-898-3730

Cancellations after January 15, 2017 will be refunded $50.00.

The program will meet on Friday, March 17, 2017 from 10:00am to 6:00pm;

Saturday, March 18, 2017 from 10:00am to 6:00pm; and on Sunday March 19, 2107

from 9:30am to 2:00pm. The program is being held at the Masonic Temple at 80th and

Greenwood Avenues in Seattle.


